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The Auxiliary of Southwest Regional 

Medical Center Makes Donation to 

GCMHF. 
 

 At its annual luncheon held on June 17, 2014, the 

Auxiliary of Southwest Regional Medical Center (SRMC) 

presented Greene County Memorial Hospital Foundation with 

a $15,000 donation.  This donation, which brings the total 

amount for the fiscal year to $25,000, will be used to provide 

tuition assistance awards to Greene County students who are 

pursuing medical degrees and plan on returning to Greene 

County upon graduation. 

     

     The Auxiliary, which provides 

    services in three separate areas 

    (escort services and the gift shop at 

    Southwest Regional Medical Center, 

    as well as the Cherry Door on Elm 

    Drive  in Waynesburg), seeks to 

    have an immediate and powerful 

    impact on the healthcare services 

    available to Greene County residents  

    By donating their revenue to 

GCMHF, the Auxiliary of SRMC is currently providing funding 

for five nurse practitioner students, and two nursing students. 
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Each year, GCMHF grants these awards based on a variety of criteria in hopes of attracting 

the best and the brightest of Greene County to practice their medical training in the area 

where they grew up.  This year's recipients of the nursing tuition assistance awards are Jessica 

Black, Kaitlyn Hoskins and Christian Berardi.  All three are Greene County residents and are 

planning to practice in Greene County once they have completed their training. 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

              Jessica Black      Kaitlyn Hoskins        Christian Berardi 

      Waynesburg University            Waynesburg University    Waynesburg University 
 

With the continued support from the Auxiliary of SRMC, GCMHF's total contribution to 

Greene County students pursuing medical degrees will exceed $30,000 this year.  

 

                     

GCMH Foundation awards $10,000 to Five Local Seniors 
 

 GCMHF has once again awarded $2,000 scholarships to local graduating seniors who have 

been accepted to college and intend to major in a healthcare related field.  Listed below are 

this year's winners: 

 

 

 

 

 

    

       

Kaylee Boosel            Jonathan Coote         Jenna Hellen          Kyle McIntire          Courtney Patterson 

Carmichaels HS            W. Greene SD            Jefferson Morgan HS Mapletown HS         Waynesburg Cen. HS 

Physical Therapy            Biology/Pre-med       Nursing    Physical Therapy      Pharmacology 

Slippery Rock Univ.          Hillsdale College       Waynesburg Univ.            Slippery Rock Univ.  Duquesne University 

 

 GCMH Foundation would like to congratulate Kaylee, Jonathan, Jenna, Kyle and Courtney 

and wishes them the best of luck in their academic endeavors as they pursue their dream. 



Local Organizations Receive Funding for Summer Programs 
  

For the fourth consecutive year, GCMHF has donated bicycle 

helmets to Waynesburg Borough to be distributed to local children 

completely free of cost.  The 72 helmets are certified to be worn for 

bicycling or skateboarding and are available in a variety of sizes, and 

may be obtained by contacting the borough office. 

 

The borough also received a $5,000 grant for its six-week summer day camp.  The 

camp is held at one of the four community parks along Greene and High Street and is 

structured with activities and lesson plans each day.  The program is dedicated to 

providing fun, educational activities and includes topics on health, fitness, nature and 

wildlife. 

 

Waynesburg Prosperous and Beautiful also received a seasonal 

grant in order to hire an onsite manager to oversee the Farmers Market, 

held each Wednesday throughout the summer on Church Street in 

Waynesburg.  The Farmer’s Market is entering its tenth year and 

emphasizes eating healthy and uses an educational program called Buy 

Local, Buy Greene. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sixth Annual Golf Outing 
  It's not too late to register for this year's golf outing, once again to be held at 

Rohanna's Golf Course in Waynesburg, on Friday, July 18.  Included in your registration 

is a hot buffet breakfast, registration gift, 18 holes of golf (scramble format) with a cart, 

and hot buffet lunch.  With plenty of skill prizes and a special prize from Nemacolin 

Woodlands Resort, it promises to be a great event.  Call now for sponsorship 

opportunities and to reserve your foursome. 
 

 

 

 

If you want to find out more about the GCMHF, please go to our web site @www.GCMHFoundation.org. 

 

$10,000 Hole in One  

prize sponsored by 

 Rhodes & Hammers Printing 
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The official registration and financial information of the Greene County Memorial Hospital Foundation may be obtained from the 

Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania 1-800-732-0999.  Registration does not imply endorsement. 
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